

NEBRA Board Call, May 1 @ 8 PM

Present:

Mike Rowell
Alan Atwood
Kaitlyn Agnew
Ron Jacobs
Tim Cary
Chris DeHahn
Brian Wolfe

Absent:

Agenda:

1. Progress from April:
 - a) NEBRA Road Series
 - i) **(Ron)** Verge jerseys for series winners? Did we decide on vouchers or order a bunch and hand out at events?
 - ii) **(Alan)** Series points will be hosted on nebra.us for now until Colin confirms that needed updates to road-results are in place.
 - iii) **(Alan/Kaitlyn)** Cross calendar is now live on website.
2. Unresolved TO-Do's from April:
 - a. none
3. Continuing Discussion Points
 - a. Neutral Support supplier for Race Directors
 - i. Alan will get together with Tyler Samson to get info on new service up on NEBRA website to distribute to Race Directors.
 - b. GSuite to replace Google Drive **(Tim)**
4. New Business
 - a. Championship Requests
 - i. none
 - b. Content for NEBRA newsletter (next one planned for early May **(Tim)**).
5. Other Business
 - a. Adding Masters fields to ECCC races to generate more riders to those events.
 - b. Guidelines for RD's to cancel races or adjust resources.
 - c. Talking to NEBRA clubs about putting on road events.

Schedule Next Board Call:
Monday, June 5th @ 8:00pm

Chat content: